
2023 Club Judging Covid Protocols 
 
Hello judges, hosts and all competition attendees, 
 

With AWO Club Competitions starting this weekend, I just wanted to touch base with 
a few words regarding today's Covid protocols.  
 

As everyone is aware, there are no regulated restrictions in place anymore and it is 
assumed that everyone has acquired enough vaccinations to prevent any serious 
illness through contact.  
 

However, I'm also thinking that pretty much everyone has tested positive at least 
once, experienced symptoms and is not in a big hurry to experience them again. 
 

Please be responsible and rapid test yourself on the day of your event. Everyone has 
easy access to these tests (for what they're worth). Don't attend if you are 
experiencing symptoms and bring or wear a mask in case the host requires you to 
wear one while in their home and away from the judging table. 
 

I hope all goes well and all club comps run smoothly. 
 

Cheers, 
TC White 

Chair - Wine Judges Of Canada 
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